Development Clerk

From: DOD <DOD®@townofcanandaigua.org>
Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2017 8:48 PM

To: Michelle Amon; zoninginspector
Subject: Fwd: FW: barn replacement
Attachments: Lakewood fruit stand elevations_'C'.pdf

Please put on a PB agenda for later this month or next, site plan amendment request.

Doug Finch, Director of Development
Town of Canandaigua

5440 Route 5 & 20

Canandaigua, NY 14424

Phone: (585)394-1120 x2234
LinkedIn: Doug Finch

----- Original Message-----

From: Scott Morrell <scott.morrell@morrellbuilders.com>

To: "dod@townofcanandaigua.org™ <dod@townofcanandaigua.org>
Date: Tue, 31 Jan 2017 23:21:51 +0000

Subject: FW: barn replacement

Doug,

We are requesting to use the elements of the barn and put it at the entry of our subdivision. I gave you a
quick rendering from our architect of the design. The picture enclosed is the look we will be trying to aspire to. I think
it is a better idea because it will give the building more exposure at the entry of the subdivision. I am very concerned
with the existing structure. I don't think the foundation/footer could be properly repaired. The more we look at the
structure the more concerned we get. The mendonites could do the work but no one can guarantee that the structure
would be sound. Let me know when this could be discussed with the planning board.

1



Thanks,

Scott Morrell



